February 7, 2018

To: Mr. Patrick Zenner, Planning, City of Columbia

RE: Request for Rezoning Liberty Bridges Building at 2614 Forum Blvd. in the
Colonies.

Dear Mr. Zenner,

| am writing to you to request your guidance and help for the modification to
Ordinance #12038 that would add "Personal Services, General", "Physical Fitness
Center” as use on our property located in the Colonies at 2614 Forum Boulevard.
The lower portion of our building have been empty for almost 10 years because of
the zoning restriction enacted in 1988. We currently have a potential client who
would like to rent “approximately. 500 sq. ft. office/spa”.

Best Regards,
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Dr. Abdoulaye Bah,

President, Pompie LLC

Owner of Liberty Bridges Building
2614 Forum Blvd., Suite 100
Columbia, MO 65203-5431
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